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A mission of Christ. A ministry of Christ Lutheran Church. 
 

Upcoming Events  HOT LUNCH MENU 

 

 Thursday, October 17th 
4:00 pm—7:00 pm 

Christ Lutheran School 
 

MENU: Spaghetti with  
Grandma Judy’s secret sauce! 

Garlic bread sticks, corn and dessert. 
 

DRIVE THRU ONLY 
715-723-3697 

 

Suggested Donation: $7.00 per meal 
 

FALL SPAGHETTI DINNER 

Th Oct. 1 Tater Tot Hotdish 

M  Oct. 5 Beef Stroganoff 

Tu Oct. 6 Hot Ham and Cheese 

W  Oct. 7 Soup 

Th Oct. 8 Quesadillas 

M  Oct. 12 Sausage Alfredo Bake 

Tu Oct. 13 Grilled Cheese 

W Oct. 14 Chicken ala King 

Th Oct. 15 NO HOT LUNCH 

Fr Oct. 16 Spaghetti Bake 

M Oct. 19 Chicken Fajita Pasta 

Tu Oct. 20 Pancakes 

W  Oct. 21 Meatballs 

Th Oct. 22 Walking Tacos 

M Oct. 26 Macaroni and Cheese 

Tu Oct. 27 Pizza Bread 

W  Oct. 28 Chicken Strips 

10/1  PTO Meeting 6:00pm  

10/2  Back to School Family Night  

          6:30pm - 8pm   

10/13  School Board Meeting 7:00pm 

10/15   Spaghetti Dinner 4:00-7:00pm 

    -TAKE OUT ONLY- 

10/29   NO SCHOOL-  Parent/Teacher    

    Conferences 

10/30   NO SCHOOL  

    We do not  
celebrate Halloween at CLS.   

Note: 



FALL FAMILY FUN NIGHT  

Reminders 

Please call (715) 723-3697 before 
7:50am if your child will be absent. 

Please let us know if you will be 
picking up homework.  

 
Volunteers Needed! 

We are in need of volunteers for  
morning recess supervisors on 

Mondays and Fridays.   
Also looking for help painting  

two small rooms.  
If you are able to help, please email 

the school or  
call (715) 723-3697.  

October 2nd 
Family Fun Night is a great opportunity to 

get to know other CLS families! 
 

 
6:30 –8:00pm YARD GAMES,  

BONFIRE, STORY TIME 
 

Taking place outside  
(weather permitting)  

 

S’mores will be  
provided by the PTO 

 

Action City 

Earn Action City or Chaos  
Waterpark passes!  

 

All you have to do is log student 
daily healthy choices and/or  
physical activity for a month 
(outside of school). Students can 
choose between receiving a FREE 
day pass to Chaos Water Park OR 
a FREE 1 Hour Action City Fun 
Center & Trampoline Park  
Combo pass. See log and  
suggestions in this newsletter.  



SCRIP 

Scrip is such a great program to be involved in! With 4% of your purchase 
credited towards your school tuition, it can make such a huge difference. 
We’ve had families that have earned $200 or more of their  tuition just by 
purchasing grocery and gas scrip cards!! While we do place our orders on 
Mondays, we  also keep a number of scrip cards in the office for  
purchase at any time such as Walmart/Sam's Club, Kwik Trip, Amazon, 
Mega Gas and lots of restaurant options. The blue order forms are  
available in the Narthex underneath the Christ Lutheran School board. 
Please place completed order forms and payment into the Scrip box by 
2:20 pm on Mondays and your order will be available by Friday of the 
same week.  

MUSIC NOTES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello students and families of CLS! This is Mrs. Davis, mother of 2 students at CLS, and now starting my 3rd year as the music 
teacher. A little about my background - I have a degree in Music Therapy from UWEC and have directed small groups, musicals 
and choirs of all ages and abilities since 2001. I play a variety of instruments (piano, guitar, ukulele, cello) and have a handful of 
instruments I want to learn. I absolutely love to sing! I am excited to create many musical memories together again and get to 
know our new students. Here is a sample list of activities we'll be doing throughout the year!  

All classes: 
Weekly song and scripture - active listening and inspiration 
Solfege warm-ups (do-re-mi-fa-sol-la-ti-do) 
Funky and contemporary vocal exercises 
Music theory basics 
Outdoor or gym music games 
Rhythm and beat 
Bucket drumming 
 
Ukulele lessons 
Music genre history 
Cultural music history 
Exploring the arts: acting, poetry, dance 
Sign language 
Instrument show and tell 
Homemade instruments 
 
4th - 8th grade: 
Recorder (new this year!) 
Tone Chimes/bells 
Advanced music theory 
Reading sheet music 
Prop building 
 
The lessons will look a little different as I make adaptions for each age group and continue to be mindful of health precautions. 
Music is currently scheduled on Tuesdays for each classroom. I welcome you to contact me if you have music instruments to 
share or donate or have any questions. I will continue to share notes from the music room in our monthly CLS  
newsletter. Looking ahead, our first program will be celebrating Christmas on Tuesday, 12/8, at 6:00 and Wednesday, 12/9,  
at 12:30. Mark your calendars!   
 
Mrs. (Jenny) Davis 
jcdavis808@yahoo.com 
(715) 214-8943 
 
 

 

September's song and scripture selections:  
 
"Bless the Lord (10,000 Reasons)", Psalm 
100:2 
"Good Good Father", Psalm 13:6 
"Everything that Has Breath", Psalm 150:6 



Pizza Hot Lunch Fundraiser- Friday, Oct. 9th 
Forms and payment due by Wednesday, Oct 7th 

 
 
Per person: $2.00 for the first slice $1.50 each additional slice 
 
 

 
 

Cash or checks payable to CLS. 
 
 

Name Grade # of Pepperoni # of Cheese $ Total 

          

          

          

          

          

          

      Family Total -->   

1.)  Download the App 
2.)  Buy Box Tops products 
3.)   Scan your receipt using the app within 14 days of  
         purchase 
4.)  Earn cash for our school! 
5)  Bring in receipts for a volunteer to scan if you  
 do not have a smart phone 

Box Tops 







Fall Spaghetti Dinner Donations 

If you can provide any of the items listed below for the Oct. 15th spaghetti 

dinner, please indicate and return to your child’s teacher. The more items 

donated, the more profitable our spaghetti dinner will be!!  

FAMILY NAME:  
 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

______ (     ) lbs Ground Beef  {10 lbs total needed} ______ Olive Oil 

______ (     ) lbs Ground Italian Sausage - Mild    ______ Cash Donation    

        {20 lbs total needed}    

______ Spaghetti - Creamette Brand Only     

        {30 lbs total needed}     

Please leave your donation with the school/church office or 

your child’s teacher  

the week of Oct. 5th.    
 

Call Judy Sedivy at (715) 456-3502 with any questions. 

 

 Thank You! 


